
October 15, 2019 
 
 

To: UCPath functional users and Academic Department Business Officers and 
Academic Personnel Analysts (via SBADM-L) 

 
From: Cindy Doherty, Director Academic Personnel 
 
Re:  October 1 Range Adjustment for Academic Student Employees 
 
 
 
I am writing with an update regarding the academic student employee range adjustment.  
The UC Path Center (UCPC) ran the update at the end of last week but programing 
defects resulted in a large number of jobs not having the new October 1, 2019 rates 
applied.  We have provided UCPC with a list of all jobs that were not ranged.  The UCPC 
is continuing to work on the problem and is assuring campuses that the rates will be 
applied correctly and in time to be reflected in the next paychecks.   Departments do not 
need to take any action at this time.  We will be monitoring reports centrally once the 
UCPC has completed the process. 
 
 
 
 
******* 
Cindy Doherty 
Director 
UCSB Academic Personnel 
(805) 893-8332 
Cindy.Doherty@ucsb.edu 
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